
 

 

SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
 

Keurig Announces Recall of MINI Plus Brewers         

 
Hazard:  Water can overheat during brewing, spray out and burn consumers 
 
Recalled Product: Keurig® MINI Plus Brewer (including Model K10, formerly identified 
as B31) produced before July 2014. 
 
Remedy:  Contact Keurig immediately to obtain a free repair kit which resolves the 
potential issue.  

For more information: 

(844) 255-7886 

Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. Eastern Time 

Saturday through Sunday, 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Eastern Time 

www.miniplusbrewer.com 

 
This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the  

U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission. 

 
Post until 6/21/2015 


